
The Bird Report for 1978 has been compiled from the Log-book and here are 
some of the observers who have made observations in it. 

Goats. 

D, ADAMS 
Mr. and Mrs. C. C. BAILLIE 
R. W. BRITTON 
D. BRITTON 
R. J. and Mrs. M. CAMPEY 
M. DARLASTON 
M. and S. DAVIES 

J. HIGH 
Mr. and Mrs. JENKINS 
D. KENTELL 
M. NORTH 
s. OWEN 
Mr. and Mrs. M. ROGERS 
S. SUTCLIFFE 
A. M. TAYLOR 

DOMESTIC AND FERAL STOCK 1978 

At least eleven were counted in early December. 
Soay Sheep. 
Deer. 
Rabbits. 
One Bull, 
Sheep. 
Ponies. 

The largest number seen on one day was 26 on lOth November. 
Only five were seen at one time and the total is certainly less than 20. 
Numerous and I think about 7 to 8,000. 
24 cows, two heifers and 19 calves in all. 
There are 12 rams, 350 ewes, 80 lambs and 20 others. 
One stallion, 10 mares and 8 foals in .all. 

JOHN OGILVIE. 

MICK ROGERS 

We were all very sad when Mick and Win Rogers announced that they were 
leaving Lundy. Quite apart from their personal contributions as Lundy residents, 
Mick looked after the Field Society interests on Lundy with skill and great 
devotion during some difficult times. He kept the ornithological record meticu­
lously and effectively maintained a watching brief on our behalf. We are much 
indebted to him for all his hard work for the Society and for the fact that he was a 
volunteer. Our loss is Portland's gain-we wish them both success and happiness 
in their new appointment and hope they will come back often. 

A FL. 
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